
Many residents are inquiring about pre-

paying 2018 taxes.  

 The Bridgewater Tax Collector’s office 

is accepting payments for 2018 taxes. 

Please take note that the 2018 

property taxes that residents wish to 

pre-pay must be received in the Tax 

Collector’s office, including on-line 

payments, no later than 4:30 p.m. on 

Friday, December 29, 2017. 

No refunds will be issued on those pre-

payments at a later date. 
 


